
 

 

SCHOOL CHOICE 

2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR 

March 8, 2021 – April 16, 2021 

House Bill 251 – A district must annually notify parents each year regarding which 
schools have available space and which of these schools parents may choose to 

request a transfer for their children. 

Senate Bill 10 – Eligible special needs students can request a transfer under the 
Georgia Special Needs Scholarship (Contact the Special Education Department). 

 

The application can be printed from www.spalding.k12.ga.us or picked up at the            
Student Services Department, 234 E. Taylor Street. 

The application must be returned to the Student Services Department                                         
no later than 4:00 PM on April 16, 2021. 

Please note this is a one time per year enrollment period with an explicit deadline. 


